
   

 
 

The Massachusetts Department of Transportation 
  

Invites you to a 
 

Public Information Meeting 
 

for the 
 

Needham-Wellesley Route 128 Add-a-Lane Project 
 

Wednesday, October 26th, 2016 
 

6:30 – 8:30 PM 
Newton City Hall 

War Memorial Auditorium 
1000 Commonwealth Ave. Newton, MA 

  
The purpose of this meeting is to provide an overview of the project’s progress over the past 
several months and a preview of coming operations during the fall of 2016 particularly with 
regard to traffic impacts associated with upcoming construction operations at the I-95/Route 9 
interchange and the I-95/Highland Avenue interchange.  The meeting will also give audience 
members the opportunity to ask questions of MassDOT’s construction team.  Following the 
presentation, public involvement staff will facilitate a question-and-answer session. 
 
The goal of the Needham-Wellesley Route 128 Add-a-Lane Project is to increase safety on I-95 
through the roadway’s widening thereby allowing use of the breakdown lane for its intended 
purpose rather than a peak-hour travel lane.  The project also reconstructs three bridges and 
introduces bicycle accommodations to two.  Drainage improvements and sound walls are also 
included.  The project’s limits of work run for 3.5 miles along I-95 between the Kendrick Street 
interchange and the Route 9 interchange. 
 
To be added to the project email list, please contact Donny Dailey, Office of Public Affairs, at 
Donny.Dailey2@dot.state.ma.us or visit the project website. Newton City Hall is accessible. To 
request language or access accommodations, please contact MassDOT’s director of Civil 
Rights at 857-368-8580, TTD/TTY 857-368-0603, Fax 857-368-0602 or by email at 
MassDOT.CivilRights@dot.state.ma.us.   
  
 Please share this notice with others who may be interested in the project.  For more 
information, we invite you to visit 
http://www.massdot.state.ma.us/highway/highlightedprojects/needhamwellesleyi95addalane.
aspx or google “Route 128 Add-a-Lane.” 
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